
Second Grade
November & December 2019

A Peek Ahead to 

 In our Second Grade pilot classrooms, 
Morning Meetings continue to be a great start 
to every day. Students love responding to 
prompts and questions and sharing their 
thoughts and ideas. The activities put a smile 
on everyone's faces and pave the way for a 
great day! 
 
We are warming up to our next units in Math 
Investigations. addition and subtraction, 
Modeling with Data and Linear Measurement.
 
Our students are learning that authors write 
for different purposes and are learning that 
authors use features such as headings, 
captions, and diagrams to help them get a 
complete understanding of new facts and 
information. 
   
 Our winter journey will also lead us to 
becoming authors of some informational 
writing of their own. We will even meet a few 
fantastic animal characters by reading a folk 
tale or two. 
  
 In our next science unit, we are
Looking forward to learning all the world’s 
water and the very important role it plays on 
our lives.
  Enjoy your Holiday vacation with you and 
your family.

A Look Back at 

 

 As winter snuggles upon us, we will be 
continue to cozy up with our math program 
Investigations this year. This program is 
designed to support students to make sense 
of mathematics and learn they can be 
mathematical thinkers. Students and Parents 
are recognizing a change in their work. 
Students are required to explain their 
thinking to fewer problems, Find different 
ways of solving the same problem, and play 
games to reinforce important concepts. 
 
Our students are learning that authors write 
for different purposes and are learning that 
authors use features such as headings, 
captions, and diagrams to help them get a 
complete understanding of new facts and 
information. 
   
The first unit in science was about material 
Engineers and all about matter.  We 
explored flexibility, hardness and 
absorbency in many experiments. The end of 
unit was understanding matter and creating 
google slides based on the unit learned.      

Thanks Parents for coming to our classroom 
during Education week! Some classes enjoyed 
Disguising our Turkey for Thanksgiving and 
Family Tree bulletin boards. 



Inside the Classroom
November & December 2019

Parents come in our classroom for Education week.

 

Disguising the Turkey for Thanksgiving.                        Interviewing and making a 
                                                                                               Tie for our friends.                                 


